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 Twenty First Week of Ordinary Time, Psalter Week 1  INTENTIONS 

Saturday 21st August       
11am 
5.15pm 
6pm     Mass streamed 

Saint Pius X, Pope (Memorial)  
Confessions in the Lady Chapel  
Confessions in the Lady Chapel 
Mrs Christine Halton RIP 

Sunday 22nd August 
9am     Mass streamed 
11am   Mass NOT streamed 

TWENTY FIRST SUNDAY OF THE YEAR 
Thanksgiving Mass for Agness Padgett 
People of the Parish 

Monday 23rd August         
NO MASS 

Feria  
- 

Tuesday 24th August  
7pm                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Feast of Saint Bartholomew, Apostle 
Darren Munnelly RIP 

Wednesday 25th August  
9.30am 

Feria  
Mary and Fred Briggs (Birthdays Remembrance) 

Thursday 26th August      
9.30am 

Feria 
Repose of the Soul of Ray Vaughan RIP 

Friday 27th August  
NO MASS 

Saint Monica (Memorial) 
- 

Saturday 28th August         
11am 
5.15pm 
6pm     Mass streamed 

Saint Augustine, Bishop and Doctor (Memorial)  
Confessions in the Lady Chapel  
Confessions in the Lady Chapel 
Mary and Dave Hardy and family (For strength at this time) 

Sunday 29th August        
9am     Mass streamed 
11am   Mass NOT streamed 

TWENTY SECOND SUNDAY OF THE YEAR 
Ellen Ryan RIP (Birthday Remembrance) 
People of the Parish 

 WEEKLY COLLECTION  

REMEMBERING YOUR PARISH 
Please remember your parish in your Will 

HUNGRY BOX Suspended 

  Standing 
  Orders 

    
   529.00 

UGANDA COFFEE 
Suspended 

  Envelopes      82.60 300 CLUB: Forms to join the club are on the side table in the church by the display. 
NEW MEMBERS WELCOME   Loose Plate    133.68 

 

ENTERING HOSPITAL:        Please let us know if you or a relative enter hospital, we will do what we can to assist you 
SUNDAY OBLIGATION:       A reminder that the obligation to attend Sunday Mass is suspended in the dioceses of England and Wales 
PARISH SECRETARY:         Will be in the office on Monday, Tuesday and Thursday from 9am-5pm 

 

IF SOMEONE IN YOUR HOUSEHOLD DISPLAYS ANY OF THE SYMPTOMS OF COVID19, YOU MUST STAY AT HOME! 
If shielding, please continue to protect yourself by staying at home.  Our Stewards will assist you in managing arriving and leaving  

our church safely. Face coverings MUST be worn unless you are exempt from doing so.  Please sanitise your hands on entry  
to the church and you MUST keep your distance inside and outside the building 

 

HANDS – FACE – SPACE – VENTILATE 
 

 Readers 
This H Levey    C Scanlon    E Neal 

Next R Boyns    J May    J Mitchell 

Church 
Flowers 

21/8 Katie 

4/9 Kate 

Cleaners 
This SUSPENDED 

Next SUSPENDED 

Footsteps 
This SUSPENDED 

Next SUSPENDED 

Exposition 
This SUSPENDED 

Next SUSPENDED 

Stewards 
This 6pm – Nat and Ted    9am – Jon and Alison   11am – Sue, Stan and Jude 

Next 6pm – Nat and Ted    9am – Philomena, Alison and Val   11am –  
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REFURBISHMENT OF PARISH ARTEFACTS, MAINTENANCE WORKS, 
INSTALLATION OF CCTV CAMERAS AND NOTICEBOARDS:  Thank you 
all who have made donations towards the above.  To date some £5461.25, 
including Gift Aid, has been donated towards the cost.     

Total Cost  £9125.00 
Sum Raised  £5461.25 
Balance to be Raised £3663.75 

Please do consider donating.  Sincerely, Canon Geoffrey  
 

PUBLIC ADDRESS SYSTEM:  On Sunday 5th September Mr Simon 
Greenhough will be attending the 9.00am Mass that morning.  Simon is the 
Managing Director of Keystone Sound Systems.   He is coming along to 
review the recently upgraded Sound System here at SSPP.  He would be very 
happy to speak with any Parishioners after Mass about the system and would 
very much welcome comment and feedback. 
 

VACATION:  I will be on vacation from 6th September until 27th September 
inclusive.   During my absence Fr Eddy and Fr Patrick have kindly agreed to 
cover the weekend Masses.  I am sure you will give them a warm welcome.   
Each Wednesday whilst I am away, there will be a Service of the Word and 
Communion led by one of our Extra Ordinary Ministers of Communion, this 
will be followed by Teas and Coffees in the Parish Centre.   Canon Geoffrey. 
 

STEWARDS AT MASS:  On behalf of all in the Parish our sincere thanks to 
the Volunteer Stewards who for more than a year now have ensured that our 
Church has been a safe and secure environment during the COVID Pandemic 
and Lockdowns.  As we move on and looking ahead into the Autumn, we 
need some more Stewards.  We need two Stewards for the Friday lunchtime 
masses, also two Stewards for the Tuesday evening masses.  If you are in a 
position to help, please let Tina know in the Parish Office.  I left the sign-up 
sheets for October at the Stewards’ station in the Narthex of the Church. 
 

COVID RESTRICTIONS UPDATE:  We must continue to maintain a strong 
element of caution; therefore, masks should still be worn inside church and 
social distancing adhered to.  Stewarding and booking for Masses will remain.  
The Sign of Peace and distribution of the Precious Blood remains suspended.  
Regarding the Parish Centre: I am more than hopeful that the Parish Centre 
will re-open on the first weekend of September in time for the postponed 
Parish Feast Day Celebration.   
 

KEYHOLDERS - THE CHURCH; THE PARISH CENTRE; 2A 
SKELLINGTHORPE ROAD AND 240 BOULTHAM PARK ROAD:  A request 
to all who have any keys to the above properties; please let Tina know who 
you are, which keys you have and why.  Please bring them along to the 
Parish Office during office hours so they can be recorded and returned to the 
keyholder.  The reason for this is:  

 Neither Tina or I know who has keys for these properties and the 
reasons why. 

 On several occasions over the past few months, I have come 
across unlocked internal and external doors, particularly around the 
Church.  On three occasions somebody has entered the Parish 
Centre and left lights switched on in the main hall   

Thank you.   Canon Geoffrey   
 

FRIDAY LUNCHTIMES MASSES:  From the First Friday of October, I would 
very much like to introduce the following: 
Exposition from 11.00am until 11.50am 
Confessions from 11.00am until 11.45am 
Mass at 12.00 Noon 
Followed by a light lunch and refreshments in the Parish Centre 
The first three items I can attend to myself the fourth we need volunteers – 
over to you!     Canon Geoffrey 
 

PARISH FEAST DAY – Ideas & Help URGENTLY Needed:  Rescheduled 
for Sunday 5th September, we hope that we are finally able to get together 
and celebrate.  The date is fast approaching and we need ideas of how 
people would like to mark the event - whether we have a ‘bring your own’ 
picnic or ‘shared table’ there is still a degree of organisation required.  Please 
get in touch ASAP to offer help or suggestions to enable us to co-ordinate 
efforts.  The offer of a lightweight portable gazebo would be marvellous as 
one cannot predict the climate!  Thanks in anticipation, Alison on 07443 
620682 / 01522 811099 or alison.guz@swracademy.org 
 

CAFOD is responding to multiple emergencies across the world this week, 
working with local Church organisations in Haiti to deliver emergency aid to 

people affected by the catastrophic earthquake and tropical storm. In the 
tragic situation in Afghanistan, we are working to ensure the safety of our 
local partners and their communities. We are supporting local aid workers to 
deliver urgent food and water supplies to hundreds of thousands of people 
facing extreme hunger in Tigray in Ethiopia, South Sudan and north-east 
Nigeria. You can read more about how we can all express solidarity on the 
website: https://cafod.org.uk/News/Emergencies-news. Your compassion, 
generosity and prayers have helped us to stand together and enable us to 
continue to support communities in these difficult times.  
 

Please pray for the repose of the soul of Darren Munnelly whose funeral will 
take place at St Hugh’s Church. His mortal remains will be received into the 
church on Thursday 26th August at 6pm and his Requiem Mass will take 
place on Friday 27th August at 11am. 
 

THANK YOU, so much to all of you for your generosity to the Seaman. 
A special thank you to the amazing person that has so kindly knitted 3 sacks 
of wooly hats.   We have 2 car loads of goodies to take to Grimsby, they 
have asked us to keep the goods until the end of September as they have not 
been able to have contact with the seaman due to the Pandemic.  They are 
resuming activities mid-September.  I am sure they will write and thank you, 
but I didn't want you to think it had all disappeared.  If anyone has more goods 
for them we will of course collect them from church. 
 

THANK YOU AGAIN, to all you kind generous people for your donations to 
the Backpacks for Mary's Meals.  We have just sent off another 25!, having 
sent off 50 in July I hardly know what to say!  As you must know the children 
will revel in their gift but I often think of the parents seeing their children with 
shoes, new clothes and all the stationary they need for a year and how they 
too must be delighted. 
 

IN MEMORIAM BOOK:  Should you wish to see your loved one’s name on 
the anniversary, if the Church is open, you will be able to do so.  If you would 
like a name to be remembered, details of insertion are next to the stand.  
 

DIARY DATES 
ST PETER & ST PAUL'S PRAYER GROUP:  Meets on the 2nd and 4th 
Tuesday of the month on Zoom. You would be very welcome to join us.  Next 
meeting 24th August from 7.30-9pm at the latest. ID- 498 066 3426 
Password- 999198. 
 

ANNUAL MASS FOR ALTAR SERVERS - 4th September 11am in St 
Barnabas Cathedral, Nottingham.  Servers should bring their own alb or 
cassock and cotta to vest ready for 10.30am. For information contact  
mass@nottinghamguildofststephen.co.uk 
 

YOUCAN – Retreat for Catholic Families at Alton Castle 24th -25th 
September - The Young Catholic Adult Network, YOUCAN, is a grouping of 
young Catholic adults aged between 18 to 35 living in the UK, together with 
organisations that work with them.  It aims to bring all young Catholics 
together.  For more information on YouCan or to book on the retreat at Alton 
Castle please follow the link to their website: 
https://youngcatholicadultnetwork.uk 
 

The next BAPTISM COURSE will be held on the 25th September. If you have 
not previously attended a Course and are looking to have your child Baptised 
before the next course, please contact the Parish Office (Tina McCarthy) 
01522 682278, to arrange to collect the Course DVD to watch at home. 
Please be aware that there are a number of families wishing to have their 
child Baptised over the coming months, therefore, please return the DVD to 
the Parish Office as soon as possible. 

 

FELLOWSHIP AND FORMATION FOR YOUNG ADULTS AGED 18-35 
IN THE DIOCESE OF NOTTINGHAM 

Monthly Meet Ups - St Barnabas Cathedral, Nottingham 
7th October, 4th November, 2nd December, January 13th 2022, 3rd February 

6.30pm - Prayer / 7pm - Witness / 8pm - Fellowship 
Young Adults Pilgrimage Days 

Saturday 27th November Pilgrimage in honour of Venerable Mary Potter 
10am Meet outside Cathedral 

Visit Mary Potter Heritage Centre, Prayers at her tomb,  
Mass with Bishop Patrick 

Saturday 26th February 2022 Pilgrimage in honour of St Hugh of Lincoln 
10am Meet outside Cathedral (Lincoln) 

Guided tour, Mass at the Shrine of St Hugh with Bishop Patrick 
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